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Camber Spine Announces Platinum Sponsorship of the 2018 
Annual Clinical Assembly of ACOS 

WAYNE, Pa., October 17, 2018  

Camber Spine is pleased to announce their participation as the Platinum 
Sponsor of the 2018 Annual Clinical Assembly of the American College of 
Osteopathic Surgeons being held in Atlanta, Georgia on October 17-21st at the 
Atlanta Marriot Marquis. 

“We are pleased to support the D.O. community”, says Seth Anderson, VP of 
Surgeon Relations. “Since its inception, Camber Spine has worked with dozens 
of Osteopathic Spine Surgeons incorporating their ideas into our implant 
designs to achieve better outcomes. We will be showcasing our two newest 
proprietary technology platforms at this show, SPIRA™ and ENZA® along with 
our full line of spinal implants. 

ACOS provides physicians, residents in training, students, allied health 
professionals and exhibitors with valuable educational programming and 
opportunities to network with osteopathic surgeons from around the country. 
 


